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	Senate Panel to Hold Hearing at Gateway Headquarters
On Thursday, September 4, 2008, the U.S. Senate Environment and Public Works Committee, chaired by Senator Barbara Boxer, will convene a "field briefing" in our Board room beginning at 10:00 am.  The purpose of the meeting is to hear from transportation stakeholders regarding Southern California priorities for the upcoming reauthorization of the Safe, Accountable, Flexible, Efficient Transportation Equity Act - A Legacy For Users.  Mayor Villaraigosa has been asked by Senator Boxer to begin the hearing with brief opening comments, followed by remarks from Assembly Speaker Karen Bass.  Additionally, the Chief Executive Officers from the transportation commissions in the five county region, which includes the Orange County Transportation Authority, San Bernardino Associated Governments, Riverside County Transit Commission, Ventura County Transportation Commission, Southern California Association of Governments and we have been invited to testify.  Other invited witnesses include Southern California Air Quality Management District and Mobility 21.  We will keep you informed as more details become available.

Westside Extension Study Community Meetings Announced

The Westside Extension Transit Corridor Alternatives Analysis Study team has announced the upcoming round of community meetings as listed below.  The announcement was made by way of a press release; via e-mail to the 1,000+ names in the Study's e-mail data base; posted on the Study website; sent to the 850+ members of the "Metro Westside Extension" Facebook group; and posted on Facebook.  Nearly 1,200 notices are being sent to those in the Study database who prefer notification by U.S. Mail.

This fourth round of meetings will present to the community the draft Alternatives Analysis study conclusions and recommendations for their input.  The Study's findings and recommendations will be presented to the Board later this fall.  Over 1,100 people have participated in the three previous sets of meetings, which were held October 2007, January/February 2008 and May 2008.  

Wednesday, September 3, 2008

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
Santa Monica Public Library

Auditorium, 1st Floor

601 Santa Monica Blvd.
Santa Monica, Ca
Thursday, September 4, 2008 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
Plummer Park

7377 Santa Monica Blvd. 
West Hollywood, Ca
Saturday, September 6, 2008

2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
Beverly Hills Public Library

Auditorium, 2nd Floor

444 N Rexford Drive
Beverly Hills, Ca 

Monday, September 8, 2008 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
Los Angeles County Museum of Art West 

Terrace Room, 5th Floor

5905 Wilshire Blvd. 
Los Angeles, Ca 

Wednesday, September 10, 2008

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
Westwood Presbyterian Church

10822 Wilshire Blvd. 
Los Angeles, Ca
There have already been media inquiries about the upcoming meetings which have information posted on-line.  Stories may also run tomorrow.

Award Winning Investment Policy

The Association of Public Treasurers–United States & Canada just awarded us the APT-US&C Investment Policy Certificate of Excellence Award for the fourth consecutive time.  Together with our award winning comprehensive annual financial reports and budgets, this award demonstrates our continued excellence in financial management policies and reporting.

Institutional Pass Program Continues to Grow
Communications staff is pleased to announce the addition of Pierce College to its list of Los Angeles Community College District (LACCD) participants in our Institutional Pass 
Program.  Pierce will join Los Angeles City College, Los Angeles Trade Technical, 
Valley College, East Los Angeles College and Southwest College for the fall 2008 
semester.  

Also new this fall is that the Transit Access Pass (TAP) will replace the paper stamp as fare media for the program.  LACCD has ordered 3,100 TAP cards (revenue: $412,300) and will make the cards available for purchase to students carrying eight units or more.  Some campuses will subsidize the cost of the passes to increase participation.  UCLA and Rio Hondo College have agreed to continue their pass programs, bringing the total participating campuses to eight.
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